
Resumption of services of Wong Tai Sin
Home Affairs Enquiry Centre

     The Home Affairs Department announced today (February 10) that the
services of the Wong Tai Sin Home Affairs Enquiry Centre will resume from
11am today. The services were temporarily suspended due to the cleaning
operation by the Hong Kong Housing Authority.

     In light of the special work arrangements for government departments,
the Wong Tai Sin Home Affairs Enquiry Centre will be open between 11am and
3pm from Monday to Friday. The service to administer declarations or
oaths/affirmations for private use will be available.
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